
  
   

Yorkshire and Humber BACCH/BACD Regional Meeting 

Call for abstracts!  

This is a call for trainee abstract presentations for the Yorkshire and Humber 
BACCH/BACD Regional Meeting on 14th March, 2025 from 09:30 to 16:30. Abstracts will 
be a vital part of the meeting and will offer trainees an opportunity to share their 
projects at a regional conference. 

We welcome submissions for poster presentations and will consider all submissions for 
oral presentations. The prize for best presentation will be announced at the end of the 
event. 

Please complete an abstract submission (200 words maximum), structured using the 
following named sections: 

- Title  
- Introduction 
- Objectives 
- Methods 
- Results 
- Conclusion 

Please send submissions to the following email address: Kimberley.hallam4@nhs.net 

Abstracts should be submitted by 14th February, 2025. 

Abstracts will be reviewed by the committee and their decision will be final. 
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